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Announcement

To: All FWAA Members, Partners & Associates

From: James F. Fitzgerald, Executive Director
Subject: FWAA Phones Temporarily Down
Date: July 12, 2016

A large Comcast outage has left thousands of businesses without access to make
and receive phone calls across the U.S. and FWAA is unfortunately, part of that
group. Comcast national is currently working on the outage, but we have been
told it could be up to 24 hours before our service is completely restored.

Our email service is still working, so if you need to contact our office, you can do
so at the following addresses: errin@fwaa.org or denise@fwaa.org

If you need to reach us immediately, please call the following cell number:
509-995-6603



